
From: Higgins, Teresa <higgint@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Sonia JonesSfJones@charlestoncounty.org
CC: Llemoine@governor.sc.govLlemoine@governor.sc.gov

Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 7/28/2017 11:20:06 PM

Subject: Re: Thank you letter from Representative Wendell G. Gilliard
Attachments: image001.gif

Thanks, Sonia. I've shared the letter with the Director.

Teresa
 

Teresa J. Higgins
Executive Assistant to the Director
S.C. Dept. of Health & Environmental Control
Office: (803) 898-0124
Mobile: (803) 354-2886
Connect: www.scdhec.gov

On Jul 28, 2017, at 2:27 PM, Sonia Jones <SfJones@charlestoncounty.org> wrote:
 

Good afternoon Director Heigel:
 
Attached please see the thank you letter from Representative Wendell G. Gilliard.
 
Best regards,
 
 

Sonia F. Jones
Senior Legislative Assistant
Charleston County Legislative Delegation
2500 City Hall Lane
North Charleston, SC 29406
Phone: 843-740-5855
Fax: 843-308-4794
E-mail: sfjones@charlestoncounty.org
 
This transmission is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, distribution, or copying of this information is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by 
telephone at (843) 740-5855.
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